
 

 

ALEPPO TOWNSHIP AUTHORITY 

MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES 

MARCH 28, 2019 

 

Call to order 

Vice-Chairman Len Kinter called the meeting to order at 6:30. Those present were Glenn Baggley, Rich 

Zahrobsky, John Seifarth, Solicitor Chris Lovato and Engineer Sean Stephens. Chairman Dan Darragh 

was not present. 

 

Minutes  

Glenn Baggley made a motion to approve the February minutes. Rich Zahrobsky seconded. The 

motion passed unanimously. 

 

Financials 

Glenn Baggley made a motion to ratify the prepaid water and sewer bills, John Seifarth seconded. The 

motion passed unanimously. Glenn Baggley made a motion to pay the monthly water and sewer bills, 

Rich Zahrobsky seconded. The motion passed unanimously. 

 

Maintenance Supervisor’s report 

On file 

 

Engineer’s report 

Sean reported Bankson submitted the CITF grant application. The first wave of grants will be rewarded 

the end of April or early May. Sean also reported the long-range plan for the water and sewer Authority 

Bankson has been working on per requested by the commissioners, is almost complete and will be 

presented soon.  

 

Solicitor’s report 

Rich Zahrobsky made a motion to give the solicitor permission to respond to Culligan’s questions on 

the damaged manholes. John Seifarth seconded. The motion passed unanimously. 

 

New business 

Board member Glenn Baggley made a motion to recognize the excellent job Bill Davis and Bill Taylor 

did in assisting the engineers in finding the cause of damage to multiple manholes in the system which 

led to better service from the Authority regarding commercial sewer customers. Rich Zahrobsky 

seconded, the motion passed unanimously.  

 

Adjourn 

Glenn Baggley made a motion to adjourn, Rich Zahrobsky seconded. The motion passed unanimously. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:00. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Nicole Harris 



 

 

 

 

 

 


